
































10/9/2018 Comments to Legislation No. 0324-18 - comments

Commel sto Legisla on 1 2. 0324-18

Lynda ovejoy < vejoylynn1@gmail.com>

Thu 10/4/2018 1:48 PM

To.comments <comments@navajo-nsn.govs>;

Please accept my comments to the above numbered legislation that is supporting the Nageezi Chapter Resolutior  C 18-043 that requests NM Department
of Transportation to reduce the speed limit on certain sections of U.S. Highway 550 as follows:

The U.S. Highway 550 runs from Bernalillo, NM to Colorado through Bloomfield, NM moves a great deal of high-speed traffic on a daily basis. Highway 550
is a highly travelled road and the travelling public include tourists, and many use it for job-related purposes in the northwest region. Due to a high increased
opposite-direction fatal and tragic accidents over the years, the increased safety measures need to be taken to prevent more collisions, and to help ensure
the safety of ail drivers. Reducing speeds on certain areas of the highway would also prevent more accidents and maintain safety for all using and driving on
the highway. I urge the Council members to support passage of Legislation No. 0324-18 sponsored by Council Delegate Jonathan Hale requesting to reduce
speed limits on certain areas of Highway 550 as explained on Nageezi Chapter Resolution NC 18-043.

Thank you.

LYNDA LOVEJOY, Commissioner

NM Public Regulation Commission
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